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The National Ministry team developed the 2014 Year in Review booklet, an easy way to share our faith, 

help others get to know our community and move forward in our outreach efforts. On the second 

anniversary of Foundation Day, True Mother emphasized tribal messiahship as a priority for this year in 

our movement. The Year in Review, produced for release on Foundation Day, allows us to share our 

community with others on a deeper level, with highlights of 2014, latest projects, and local and national 

activities.  

 

This resource is a visually stimulating story of our movement and a friendly gateway into our 

Unificationist community. A great deal happens in one year, and this colorful booklet is a vivid reminder 

of the best events of 2014.    

 

The 2014 Year in Review will be mailed directly to 2014 contributing families, and is also available 

through your local pastor. 

 


